
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DP Murphy-Borden Gas Station
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:16:26 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:29 AM
Subject: FW: DP Murphy-Borden Gas Station

-----Original Message-----
From: Logan J Maker [mailto:ljmaker@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:03 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DP Murphy-Borden Gas Station

Good evening,
I along with many other islanders, are concerned about DP Murphy INC's interest in putting up a gas station next to
a locally owned, small business that has been there for a very long time.

I personally, object to this. It is not right for Cerriti's to be attacked like this, nor should they have to be.
 I hope your board reviews this and reliezes that it's makes the right decision on it.

Thank you for your time.
Sent from my iPhone

mailto:AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca
mailto:jhamel@irac.pe.ca
mailto:cmosher@irac.pe.ca
mailto:ljmaker@hotmail.com

